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Referendum Update 

Thanks to all who voted on Tuesday, March 7. Your support was greatly appreciated by the 
district as we move forward in our plan for a new elementary school for grades 3-5. More 
detailed information on a timeline, etc. for the project will be developed in the upcoming 
weeks, but it is important to recognize the many who assisted in this process (including 
those voting in the special election on Tuesday, March 7:

An abundance of dedicated people from our school district put in a significant amount of time to assist 
with the success of this referendum. From our board members, the Facilities Committee, the Grow 
Together community group, along with many other volunteers in this process made it a success.

Spreading the message in regard to the need for this building - based on space, security, accessibility, and 
other reasons - the message was shared that a change was necessary for the Bellevue Elementary School 
and its students. 

The district is very excited about the passing of the referendum and is also thankful for voters coming 
out to vote in large numbers to show support.  The board and the facilities committee reflected on the 
input from the community from our past referendums and developed a plan that reflected their desires 
accordingly while meeting the needs of our students and community.

Our students, and community, will benefit from this commitment from our stakeholders. Thank you to 
the voters for their belief in the school system, students, and staff, and for making this a priority in our 
outstanding community.

Bellevue Public Library as a Partner 

An outstanding partner in our district is 
the Bellevue Public Library. Their 
willingness to allow our students to visit 
the library regularly is very worthwhile, 
along with their librarian Trisha Kilburg 
who assists our students in learning (in 
addition to the Bellevue CSD Teacher-
Librarian Heather Wood). 

The Weekly Comet 
From Dr. Tom Meyer, Superintendent of the Bellevue Community School District 

Believe In The Blue! Believe In Bellevue!
Upcoming Events, 
Early Dismissals, 
and “No School” 

Days 

• March 17 - End of 
the 3rd Quarter

• March 22 - 2-Hour 
Early Dismissal for 
Students - Teacher 
Professional 
Learning

• April 7-11 - No 
School for Students 
- Spring Break; 
Teacher 
Professional 
Learning on April 11

• April 26 - 2-Hour 
Early Dismissal for 
Students - Teacher 
Professional 
Learning

• May 10 - 2-Hour 
Early Dismissal for 
Students - Teacher 
Professional 
Learning

• May 27 - Bellevue 
HS Graduation - 
4:00
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